To all women of Holy Infant Parish: Holy Infant Women's Guild Membership Enrollment

The Women's Guild is Ready for a New Year! We're excited to begin another season filled with connection, creativity, and purpose. A variety of programs and opportunities are in the works—and we'd love for you to be part of it. Visit our webpage, check the bulletin board, or browse the upcoming church bulletin to see highlights from last year's gatherings and events. From heartfelt socials to meaningful service, we're building on a strong foundation—and there's room for you in everything we do.

Come join us. Your presence makes all the difference.

Margaret Siena (President)

MEMBERSHIP CARD	HOLY INFANT WOMEN'S GUILD MEMBERSHIP ENROLLMENT September 1, 2025 – August 31, 2026
Holy Infant Women's Guild	Annual Dues (\$15) Donation
450 Racebrook Rd., Orange, CT 06477	. Name:
Membership is for year: September 1, 2025 – August 31, 2026	Street:
Please detach and return 🔿 with payment	Town: State: Zip:
	Email:
Annual Dues: \$15 Make checks payable to: Holy Infant Women's Guild	Phone (Home): Phone (Cell):

Invitation and RSVP for Membership Tea. Please join us on September 28th.

HOLY INFANT WOMEN'S GUILD MEMBERSHIP TEA

September 28, 2025 2-4 PM

GUILD HALL

Please detach and return right hand side
along with membership payment

HOLY INFANT WOMEN'S GUILD MEMBERSHIP TEA

YES, I will attend

Name: _____

RSVP by September 23th

Please return membership dues and RSVP in an envelope in the Sunday collection basket or via USPS marked: Women's Guild, Holy Infant Church, 450 Racebrook Road, Orange, CT 06477

Your quick response would be much appreciated. As always, thanks for your help and support.

Membership Chairs:

Pat McCorkle (203-988-7978), Maureen White (203-640-8489) and Linda lannotti (203-752-7781)